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Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk 

14th September 2018 

A message from the Headteacher:                   

We have already completed two weeks of the 

new term and it has been an extremely      

positive start. The children all look extremely 

smart in their new uniforms and we thank you 

for your support with this. We do have more in 

stock now but still awaiting 9-11 PE shirts as 

they are out of stock with the suppliers. I have 

visited every class to see the children working 

and I am extremely impressed with the positive 

attitude towards their work.           

 

Dates for your diary: 

24th September - Book fair in school all week 

27th September - Parents’ Evening 2.00-6.30pm 

28th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning 

8.15am 

Work of the week: 

School attendance: 

 Target: Last week: This week: 

96% 93.5% 97.3% 

Class: Last week: This week: 

N  Isla-Rose    Shamari 

Riley 

R1 Lovell         Jack Max       Olivia 

R2 Jazmin  Reuben Harrison    Carly 

1LB Ry’eim    Aween Amreeta     Daniel 

1AP Scarlett   Thomas Esmae    Tyler-James 

2VB Corey       Riley Isha     Isabella  

2PM Amrita      Kiran Riya    Denijs 

3LM Cody       Isla Vanisha      Aaron 

3WH Jacob     Isabella Nell    Jack 

4SM Spencer    Crystal Kaya-B    Kian 

4ET Ashley    Miracle Musa      Jessica 

5JG Lucas     Tarnvir Paige     Connor 

5MP 
Joshua    Logan Balraj    Niamh 

6CH Adil        Ivy Sa-aadat    Hediyeh 

6MC Arryan     Tia Hamidoon    Riva-An 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday: 

Year: Last week: This week: 

Y1 Harley A Toby M 

Y2 Bethany F Zoe C 

Y3 Jasmine G Emma C 

Y4 Dejarnee S Manmeet S 

Y5 Miya U Sharow M 

Y6 Kallum W Harvey T 

 

Communication - We will send home      

paper copies of all school letters and they 

can also be viewed on the school website. 

Each year group now has its own page in 

the letters’ tab. We will continue to provide 

updates through Marvellous ME, Twitter,        

Facebook and text messaging as well as 

noticeboards around the school grounds. 


